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	We hope you have had a lovely break and ready to return back to the last term of the school year. This half term Miss Fawcett will be working with year 3 and 4.
	Physical Development
Year 3 will now go swimming on a Wednesday afternoon, and therefore children must have their swimming kit on this day.  Year 4 will have PE on a Wednesday afternoon whilst year 3 are swimming.

On a Friday afternoon year 4 will have PE with Newcastle United Football Club while year 3 are out in forest school. Children must have an indoor and outdoor PE kit in school all week as this may change depending on commitments that week.
	Topic
Year 3 and 4’s topic this term will be linking in with literacy. We will be researching and locating countries that are in the book ‘My dad is a birdman’ by David Almond. We will also be focusing on a PSHE on going for goals. 


	Literacy

This term year 3 and 4 will be looking at a book called my dad is a bird man by David Almond. 
We are continuing to use the literature works approach using strategies to develop the children’s writing and ideas to magpie and replicate ideas.
	Whales
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	Mathematics

Year 3 and 4 will continue to use the mastery approach in maths. Year 3 will be focusing on fractions and year 4 will be focusing on decimals. Afterwards both year 3 / 4 will move onto money and statistics.
In math the children will interact with practical resources as well as looking at pictorial and abstract representations to deepen understanding. 

	Homework and reading

Reading folders should be brought into school daily. Homework will be given on a Friday and is expected to return back into school on a Tuesday. Homework is now part of progress files so it is important to be completed.
	Science

This half term year 3 and 4 will be learning about the digestive system and the functions of this. We will also look at food chains through range of animals. The children will have opportunities to scientifically investigate during our science lessons.
	PE kit

Kits should be brought into school on the first day of term and we suggest you leave it until half term.

Remember they’ll need: a plain white t shirt, blue/black shorts, sandshoes/trainers. 

	Educational visits

Letters will be sent out closer to the time however permission slips must be returned or unfortunately children will be unable to attend the trip. 
	Important information

Miss Fawcett will have PPA on a Monday morning, Mrs Rawlinson will work with year 3 and 4 during this time.  

	

	Supporting your child at home

Please remember to read with your child at home and sign their books twice a week at least. It is vital they are questioned about what they’ve read in order to improve their comprehension skills at this stage.
	Follow us on Twitter and Facebook!
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